Workshop to Discuss Permanent Standards Working Group:  GROUND RULES





This workshop is one of seven Direct Access-related workshops that the Energy Division is running in the next 3 weeks.  Therefore, I would like to ask parties to review and comment on the attached agenda prior to the workshop; to be well-prepared at the workshop to discuss the specific agenda topics; and to make an extra effort to stay on the subject at hand.








1.	Questions regarding procedural or logistical matters only may be directed to Steve Roscow at (415) 703-2818 (e-mail:  scr@cpuc.ca.gov).  Please do not call me to comment on the agenda; those comments should be posted on the Meter and Data Communication Standards website, as described below, so that they are available to all parties.








2.	Please become familiar with the following documents prior to attending the workshop.  Each document can be downloaded from the Commission’s website at the specific address indicated.





July 25, 1997 Meter and Data Communication Standards Workshop Report:





http://162.15.5.2:80/wk-group/dai/dai3/msg00060.htm





CPUC Decision (D.) 97-12-048,  “Opinion Regarding The Meter And Data Communications Standards Workshop Report”.





				http://www.cpuc.ca.gov/electric_restructuring/decisions.shtml





			





3.	Parties are encouraged to comment on the attached agenda prior to the workshop, by posting their comments on the Direct Access Meter And Data Communications Standards Website.  Please post substantive comments only; you may post your documents automatically by following the directions on the site. 





	http://162.15.5.2:80/wk-group/dai/  





Based on posted comments, I may alter the agenda prior to the workshop, and post a new agenda.  








UNDER NO CIRCUMSTANCES WILL THE AGENDA BE CHANGED ON THE DAY OF THE WORKSHOP.





�
Workshop to Discuss Permanent Standards Working Group





CPUC Auditorium


January 30th, 1998


9 a.m. - 5 p.m.





DRAFT AGENDA





9:00 - 9:15	Welcome, Introductions





9:15-9:30	Review Agenda





9:30 - 10:30	Membership and Governance Issues for the PSWG





10:30 - 10:45	Break





10:45 - 12:00	Items from D.97-12-048 (pp. 47- 48, “Permanent Standards”)





The purpose of the PSWG is to review the interim standards, particularly the existing UDC practices, as well as existing and proposed national standards and other applicable standards and qualifications.





In addition, the PSWG should recommend what should be done about developing a statewide standard for the numbering of meters.  This is an issue that needs to be coordinated with manufacturers. 





The PSWG shall then recommend what permanent standards should be adopted by the Commission. 





The PSWG should also indicate whether other standards are expected in the future, and recommend a process for reviewing possible future changes to the permanent standards.





12:00 - 1:00	Lunch





1:00 - 3:00	Continue Discussion of Items from D.97-12-048





3:00 - 3:15	Break





3:15 - 4:30	Continue Discussion of Items from D.97-12-048





4:30 - 5:00	Wrap-up, Next 
